
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the 

National Environmental Policy Act.  

I believe the project can help stop America's import reliance on antimony and address legacy 

impacts in the historic Stibnite Mining District.  

I concur with the reasons the USFS named the Burntlog Route as its preferred alternative.  

Please move this project forward to a final record of decision. 

John 


